Airport Heights Community Council Newsletter

THERE WILL BE NO APHCC MEETINGS UNTIL SEPTEMBER 15, 2005

WE WILL SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER
HAVE A FUN AND SAFE SUMMER



Please Join Us At
The Airport Heights
Community Picnic
Saturday June 11, 2005
1-3 pm
Tikishla Park
Rain or shine
It's a Potluck, for details about the picnic please
Call The Picnic Committee @
277-9009

Airport Heights Community Council May 19, 2005 - Meeting Minutes Summary

AHCC Members present: Darcy and Chet Harris, Bill Boyd, Elaine Pratt, Willard Geddes, Peggy Nicklin, Holly DiMeglio, Karl Reiche, Mark Fish, Tom Bunger, Aileen Shannon, Steve Pyles, Barbara Karl, Shirley Iverson, Cara O'Brien-Holen, Rauari O'Brien-Holen, Fred and Janet Shurman, Bernnie Hoffman, Jay Brause,

Guests: Erica Jolley from North Star Hospital, Jay Brouse from Out North Contemporary Art House Board members in attendance: Chet Harris-President, Bill Boyd-Past President, Elaine Pratt-Vice President, Darcy Harris-Secretary, Barbara Karl-Member at large

Meeting called to order by President Chet Harris at 7:05 pm. Introductions made Approval of April Minutes

New Business and Speakers

APHCC picnic June 11, 11-2pm at Tikishla Park, The picnic committee gave an update

Mark Fish will arrange with the National Guard to use their BBQ grill. Thanks goes to the National Guard!!

The Picnic Committee would like people to call with what they plan to bring to the picnic 277-9009

Erica Jolley will be working closely with Elaine Christian from North Star Hospital. She came to introduce herself and give an update on the construction.

Assembly report. Assembly Chairman Dick Traini discussed the passage of commercial pesticide use in the municipality. The assembly will be having their end-of-the-year meeting discussing goals for next year and assessing the past year's successes and failures.

Federation of Community Councils No report

Legislative report: Due to the Special Session, Representative Sharon Cissna will not be able to make it to the community picnic, but plans to donate food anyway. Thank you Sharon!!

Zoning Committee : no report

Traffic Committee There is traffic-calming construction taking place at the intersection of Airport Heights and 15th.

<u>Parks Committee</u> After several times playing on the new playground equipment at Tikishla Park, President Chet Harris and Secretary, Darcy Harris have finally made sense of it, and they plan to use it regularly.

Community Patrol There have been many reports about stolen bikes in the neighborhood. Please lock up your bikes even if they are within a fenced yard.

PTA report No report

Non-Agenda business

Out North Contemporary Art House (ON) has been getting to know their resident panhandlers. The panhandlers are making a good living at the corner of Bragaw and DeBarr, but ON is looking for a longer term solution to their needs.

Parking is also becoming a serious issue for ON. If anyone has feasible solutions please contact ON.

Discussion of house on Columbine St. with many junk cars and greenhouse on the roof being a visual nuisance.

Motion made and seconded to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 8:07
Questions? Please contact our Council President, Chet Harris, at 277-0945 or chetharris@hotmail.com
Next Meeting
Thursday September 15 at 7:00 PM
Airport Heights Elementary School Library